
 

 

 

November 17, 2023 
 
Videoport IPTV LLC 
1137 SW 7th Road 
Ocala, FL 34471 
ATTN: Max Morales 
 
 
Dear Mr. Morales: 
 
 Thank you for the letter advising us of the imminent launch of your cable television service.  
The University of Central Florida Board of Trustees, licensee of WUCF-TV, Orlando, Florida (the 
“Station”), requests carriage of the Station on your new cable television system and on any cable 
television systems your company launches after the date hereof in the Station’s market.  This 
request is conditioned on our understanding that your new cable system qualifies as a “cable 
television system” under the applicable rules of the Federal Communications Commission, 47 
C.F.R. § 76.5(a) and may be withdrawn in the event that your new cable system does not so 
qualify.  If you have any questions regarding this request, please direct them to me at 407-823-
5343, or by email to wucfoperations@wucf.org and to the contact listed in the Station’s online 
public files. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Jennifer Cook 
        Executive Director, WUCF TV 

The University of Central Florida Board of 
Trustees 
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